IMF Fall Meeting

October 4 & 5, 2001

On Thursday, October 4, 2001, the IMF Fall Meeting was held at the Comfort Inn in Livonia, MI.  There were 12 attendees (see attached list) at this year’s Fall Meeting.  Mr. Keith Woodland, Steel Industries, Inc.’s President, gave a very interesting presentation on “Ingot Quality for Forged Products”.  Technical discussions on the subjects of triple-point ingot piping, sub-surface ingot cracking and rate-of-rise measuring equipment were addressed by the membership.  Mr. Mike Carrera gave a Chairman’s Report stating that the Winter Education Day Meeting would be held on Wednesday, January 16, 2002 at the Holiday Inn on Beers School Rd. in Pittsburgh, PA.  Professor Alex McLean will be the guest speaker that day and will address any questions submitted by the membership.  Mr. Carrera asked that these questions be submitted in writing to Organization Support, Inc. by the end of October 2001.  The issues discussed today as well as clean steel issues, such as flux entrapment and inclusions, were suggested as possible topics for Professor McLean to discuss.  Mr. Carrera also said that Organization Support Inc. would be contacting each member company to determine the individual(s) who should be receiving all IMF correspondence (meeting notices, meeting minutes, dues invoices, etc.).  IMF membership surveys received to date will be sent to these member companies contacts for review.             

In the business portion of today’s meeting, an election was held to select the IMF 2001-2002 Executive Committee.  Mike Carrera and Hoang LeHuy will serve one-year terms, Ken Eakin and Valentin Zamfir will serve two-year terms and Don Hurtuk and Danielle Quirk will serve three-year terms.  All future Executive Committee members will be elected to three-year terms.  Ms. Danielle Quirk, IMF Membership Chairman, reported that USS Gary and Refractory Service expressed interest in joining the IMF.  They were invited to attend today’s meeting, but did not.  Mr. Valentin Zamfir, IMF Program Chairman, reported that the Water Modeling Research project has essentially come to a halt.  Professor Alex Zavaras, IMF President, announced that he would be resigning this position effective immediately.  He will still attend IMF meetings and participate in IMF technical discussions.  The membership thanked Professor Zavaras for establishing the IMF and for his years of leadership and faithful service to the IMF.      

On Friday, October 5, 2001, an excellent tour of Steel Industries’ production facilities in Detroit, MI was conducted.  Many thanks to Mr. Valentin Zamfir for setting up this plant visit and to Mr. Mike Carrera for his excellent leadership of the IMF group during the past year. 








Respectfully Submitted By,








Mike Labanow, Recording Secretary

List of Attendees

IMF Meeting

October 4 & 5, 2001

NAME
COMPANY
PHONE NO.
FAX NO.

Alex Zavaras

(412) 687-7553
(412) 687-7553

Horacio Lima
EEC
(330) 534-8668
(330) 534-0069

Don Hurtuk
EEC
(330) 534-8668
(330) 534-0069

Michael Carrera
Electralloy
(814) 678-4212
(814) 678-4146

Michael Pierce
RAMM Metals
(412) 221-3700

Ext. 111
(412) 221-7470

Bob Scarmack
SQP Industries
(724) 962-2200
(724) 962-9122

James Snyder
SQP Industries
(724) 962-2200
(724) 962-9122

Hoang LeHuy
Sorel Forge
(450) 746-4082
(450) 746-4119

Valentin Zamfir
Steel Industries Inc.
(313) 535-8505
(313) 535-2165

Mike Labanow
Stollberg Inc.
(440) 288-3668
(440) 245-2721

William Dawson
Thermocel
(330) 427-6622
 

Danielle Quirk
Timken Latrobe Steel
(724) 532-4556
(724) 532-6487

